
Public Notice 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING TO DISCUSS THE 

STATE FINANCIAL 

ACCOUNTABLITY RATING 

OF 

Bellville Independent School District 

 

Bellville Independent School 

District will hold a public hearing at 

4:30 p.m. on 10/17/2013 in the board 

room located at 518 S. Mathews, 

Bellville, Texas 77418.  The Purpose 

of this hearing is to discuss Bellville 

ISD’s rating on the state’s financial 

accountability system.  

 


